Communications Update November 2022

John P, John A and Selina met to talk about actions relating to communications as agreed at the
October meeting.

Actions / updates:

JP spoke to Sheena Broadhead about Freshford content in the monthly Limpley Stoke News.
Sheena is happy to include Freshford content that is relevant to both communities, and
there is already a significant amount of Freshford news included. At this point, it seems
unnecessary additional effort to produce a separate Freshford online newsletter. There will
be a link to the LS News on the Freshford website and residents will be reminded that they
can sign up for this.

JP will start requesting and collating articles for the next printed Bulletin in January, with
publication in the Spring. Jesse is happy to put the Bulletin together ready for printing. JP
discussed the Bulletin with Sheena and the scope of the Bulletin and its publication may be
widened to include Limpley Stoke — details to be finalised.

JA & SJ to produce FPC update emails for residents — probably once a month, depending on
the amount of FPC news.

JA & SJ to publish more news items on the website.
JA to continue working with councillors to update information on FPC areas on the website.

An update on communications has been drafted and will be circulated to residents.



